
ACS Congratulates The Honourable Shirley Ayorkor Botchwey on Her Appointment as
Commonwealth Secretary-General

The Association of Caribbean States (ACS) congratulates The Honourable Shirley Ayorkor Botchwey
of  Ghana on assuming the post  of  Secretary-General  of  the Commonwealth.  Her distinguished
diplomatic career and commitment to multilateralism exemplify strong leadership and dedication to
international cooperation.

Her appointment is a significant milestone in advancing women’s leadership in global decision-
making.  The  ACS  values  the  close  relationship  between  the  Commonwealth  and  the  Greater
Caribbean and reaffirms its commitment to strengthening collaboration on sustainable development,
climate resilience, and regional integration.

We wish her great success in her tenure and look forward to working together for the benefit of our
regions and peoples.


